
	

	
	

November 4, 2024 
 
Dear Valued A.Y. McDonald Mfg. Co. Customer, 
 
A.Y. McDonald Mfg. Co. has made the strategic decision to sell its Pump Division to Baker Manufacturing, 
LLC. This sale took effect on November 1, 2024, and does not impact the water works, plumbing, or natural 
gas product lines. The transaction marks a new chapter for both companies as they work together to ensure 
the continued growth and success of the pump division. The acquisition will include A.Y. McDonald’s full 
pump product line, while A.Y. McDonald retains its focus on its water works, natural gas, and plumbing 
divisions. No jobs will be impacted at A.Y. McDonald with this transition. Production will continue in 
Dubuque, IA, and Elizabethton, TN, until Baker transitions manufacturing to its Wisconsin facility. 
 
Baker is a trusted source with deep expertise in this market, and we are confident they will continue to grow 
and enhance the pump division with the same dedication and quality our customers have come to expect. 
The team at Baker is equally committed to ensuring a seamless transition and continuing the strong 
relationships built between A.Y. McDonald and our customers – The Boss. 
 
For a period of time, A.Y. McDonald will continue to handle order processing, sales, and customer support, in 
addition to manufacturing and shipping – so it’s business as usual for now. You will be contacted directly 
with additional details regarding the transition, and we will be here to support you every step of the way. If 
you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to reach out to your Territory 
Manager or call the Customer Service Department at 1-800-292-2737. We appreciate your continued trust in 
our company and look forward to a smooth transition and exciting future for the pump product line with 
Baker. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rob McDonald 
Chief Executive Officer 


